(14)

Gosport waterfront

- 1. Lapprove of upgrading bus station
- 2. In my opinion the Falklands Garden is kept amazing by council gardeners and therefore should be kept as is, with possible enhancements of somewhere to lay poppy wreaths, poppy crosses and flowers at stone monument. In particular, please may we have a band fitted around monument so that wreaths may be protected (submariner Memorial along waterfront has one).
- 3. All bench seats with remembrance plaques to remain where they are at present.
- 4. Information centre to remain near ferry for both locals and visitors.
- 5. Harbour Cancer Support Group to have either ground floor accommodation or a lift for their clients if room available at a higher level facing the harbour.
- 6. decent Public conveniences at both end of High Street
- 7. More usage of Walpole Park
- 8. theatre in town bringing money into area instead of everyone having to travel out of town. Ferneham Hall and Kings Theatre are prime reasons why this is perfect for our community. Perhaps a return of a cinema. There are enough cafes and restaurants, charity shops and takeaway premises.
- More buses to Alverstoke and Lee on Solent and to include weekends and evenings
- 10. Cyclists to have safe prominent position to leave bikes near ferry.
- 11. Referring to cyclists, more and more, male and female, are continuously disobeying the ruling of no cycling in pedestrian area namely The High Street. To cease this problem once and for all could this area become like Cascades in Portsmouth, shops under cover with suitable lighting and doors at either end. Safer for all ages and disabilities. Unless, of course, police patrol constantly which with cuts to their funding is not practical sadly.

12. If more housing is to be built in Gosport then more roads in and out must be provided, as must schools, doctors' surgeries and larger hospital. Roads are gridlocked already at certain times of day, I.e mornings out and evenings in to area. More housing means more traffic and bus fares are far too costly for young working families so they would automatically continue driving cars to and from workplace and school run.

Sue Fagan